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Nursery 

We have enjoyed receiving updates about what you have been doing at home, so please keep 
them coming! Email us at nursery@fieldplace.org.uk 

 

If your child is starting 
school in September, 
West Sussex provide 
this helpful guide with 
activities that you can 

do together to help 
them prepare for 

school. 

 

 

 

 

Encourage problem 
solving by providing 

sheets, pegs and 
furniture (inside or out). 
Can they make their own 

tent? How will they 
make it stay up? 

Take a walk down to the 
beach when the tide is 
low. Can you draw your 

family in the sand? 
What about some of the 
letters from your name? 
Can you find any special 

shells in the sand? 

 

 

Have a go at making up 
your own story. Who is 

going to be in your 
story? What will 

happen? You could use 
these story prompts to 

help you think of 
different ideas. They 

are free to access. You 
just need to sign up.  

 

Put on a show for your 
family and have a go at 
remembering all of our 
Rhyme Time Challenges 
over the year. Do you 

remember the words to 
Jelly on a Plate? How 

about Teddy Bear, 
Teddy Bear?  

 

 Make this easy non-
cook playdough recipe at 

home (with an adult). 
You can make your 

playdough even more 
interesting by adding 
food colouring, food 
flavouring, glitter or 

even herbs or flowers 
from the garden!   

 

Now that the sun is back 
(hopefully!) why not 

explore what you can do 
with water. Save up used 

water bottles of 
different sizes for 

pouring water. Explore 
how far you can squirt 
water in a spray bottle. 
Can you draw pictures 

with water on the floor? 

 

 

Do you have any string 
or wool at home? Or 
even an old shoelace? 
Have a go at making a 
necklace by threading 

pasta tubes or old 
buttons on to them.  

Home learning suggestions: 

Hello everybody! 

 

We hope that everyone is keeping well at home. As the school year nears to an end, the 
adults at nursery would just like to say a big thank you for your ongoing support. The children 
have all made fantastic achievements over the year and have developed in confidence. We 
want to wish all of the children who are moving on to reception a fantastic year ahead. We 
know that they will all enjoy this new adventure in their learning journey.  

 

For those of you who have children who are returning to nursery in September, we want to 
say that we are really looking forward to seeing all of you again. I am sure that you are 
excited to see some of your friends again. You will also have lots of new friends to meet!  

 

If you are able to, please head over to the nursery page on the school website, where you can 
show your child a short video message from myself. Don’t forget to also visit the reception 
page to view a video from your new teacher if you are going to reception in September.  

 

We hope that you enjoy your Summer!  

From Miss Laycock and the nursery team.  

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/media/1545/discover_things_before_school.pdf
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-l-3935-story-dice
https://littlebinsforlittlehands.com/no-cook-playdough/
https://www.fieldplaceinfantschool.org.uk/page/?title=Nursery+%2D+September+2020&pid=186

